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January 7, 2018 
 
Re: MVD/St. Gobain Settlement Update 
 
 
Please see below for information provided by Merrimack Village District’s outside Counsel. 
 

"The attorneys for both St. Gobain and the Merrimack Village District have been diligently working on a proposed 
settlement to facilitate construction of a water treatment facility for MVD wells 4 and 5. This process has been 
time consuming due to the technical nature of these issues as well as the need for consultant input at various 
stages of the negotiations. Care is required to ensure a satisfactory resolution of the MVD claims against St. 
Gobain.  We hope, but cannot guarantee, to have an agreement in place within the next 90 days to continue with 
the Merrimack Village District plans to fully treatment MVD wells 4 and 5 for PFOA contamination.” 

Respectfully submitted, 
Bernstein, Shur, Sawyer and Nelson, PA 
Gregory Michael 
Of Counsel 

 


